
Hello Preschool Families! 

This past week, we took advantage of the warmer weather to do some extra water play. We had a lot of 

fun figuring out how the water flows through the table, from top level to bottom, and how things like 

pebbles, big rocks, and handfuls of dry leaves can change that flow. We also made sure to keep our 

plants watered once we were finished working with the buckets! 

 

We picked, touched, smelled, examined, and even tasted the fresh basil from the garden. After that, we 

fed it to Otis, which made him a very happy chicken. The students also worked with pine cones, by 

painting them with watercolors and also weighing them on the scale. We learned that the seeds of a 

pine tree are found in between the points of the pine cone, and we compared all the different shapes 

and sizes that we have.  

 



Next week we will be busy working on some nature art projects. We can always use things like large 

leaves, sticks, and small branches in our outdoor environment class.  

 

-Ms. Hubbard 


